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Please remind your students they must bring and wear their own face coverings 
to school each day and wear them appropriately throughout the day. 
--------------------- 
New Procedure For Receiving Report Cards - ​Beginning with the 1st 
quarter, report cards will be shared with parents through PowerSchool. If 
you are currently able to access your student's grades through 
PowerSchool you're all set; otherwise, please see the attached steps on 
how to set up access to PowerSchool.  Instructions for viewing report cards 
will be emailed next week when reports cards are available. 
-------------------- 
Laconia FFA​ is holding their Fruit, Cheese, Sausage, Potatoes, and 
Onions Sale.  The sale runs from October 15 to November 21.  Please see 
attached for more information. 
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Brandon Tanagers 4H Club's ​upcoming meeting is Monday, November 9th, at 
the ​BRANDON SCHOOL PARKING LOT ​(Drive-In-Style) from 6:30 to 
8:00pm.  ​Please note the change in meeting location.​  For more details see 
attached flyer. 
 


